

WILTON HEALTH OFFICER UPDATE ON COVID 19 JANUARY 22, 2021

Wilton Coronavirus cases still on the rise

We continue to experience an increase in community level transmission of COVID-19 in Wilton. In the past week, we have seen 10 new cases of the Coronavirus mostly attributed to gatherings. There are 118 cases that have been reported to the State of which 8 are currently sick or in isolation.

Beginning today at 8:00 am Wilton residents 65 and older are able to sign on to the State website at VACCINES.NH.GOV to register for their vaccination. The other option is to call 211 to speak with a representative.

It should only take about five minutes to answer some medial questions and when confirmed you will receive an email within five business days informing you of the State-managed COVID -19 Vaccination Clinic fixed site for the inoculation and be able to schedule your appointment.

STAY SMART STAY APART

STAY STRONG MASKS ON

Paul Branscombe Health Officer Town of Wilton